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NORFOLK/HAMPTON ROADS RAMPS 
 

Effective March 1, 2001, Pacer Stacktrain will no longer provide 20-foot 
chassis at Norfolk/Hampton Roads ramps.  Customers will need to make 
arrangements with a local pool or provide carrier controlled chassis. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact your account representative or your 
regional customer service manager. 
 


